
Project Update: April 2013 
 
We have conducted a workshop with Kangchenjnga Conservation Area Management 
Council executive members, its staff, Kangchenjunga Conservation Area Project and with 
warden of KCA in district headquarter Taplejung in February 2013. We talked in detail about 
recent progress and about the future of dhole conservation in KCA at the workshop. We also 
disseminated recent dhole research progress with students and teachers of Institute of 
Forestry (IOF), Pokhara on the occasion of 18th wildlife week 1-7 Baisakha (14th -20th April 
2013) organising a programme in coordination with IOF students on 20th April 2013.  
 

  
 

  


